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Mooresville, NC, March 27th, 2017 – Development driver, Thad Moffitt, will be at the Myrtle Beach Speedway on Saturday April 1st, 2017. Moffitt will be participating in the NASCAR-Whelen All-American Series race for Autism Awareness. Thad Moffitt is a 4th generation race-car driver and the grandson to Richard Petty; son to Richard Petty’s youngest daughter, Rebecca Petty Moffitt and husband Brian Moffitt, CEO of Richard Petty Motorsports.
The historical Myrtle Beach Speedway is a 1/2 mile asphalt track, located on the coast of South Carolina. Watch the NASCAR Late Model Stocks, Chargers, Mini Stocks, and Super Trucks as their rubber hits the asphalt to compete for the winner title.
About Empire Racing Group,
Established in 2009, Empire Racing Group is a development team that strives to identify young racing talent and assist them in the advancement of their careers. While ERG originally focused on the ARCA Racing Series with driver Sean Corr (team owner/driver), the team has since expanded its reach into other series thanks in part to its alliance with Grumpy’s Performance, Inc. Under the expertise of crew chief Mike ‘Grumpy’ Cheek, ERG now competes in various late model series as well as the NASCAR Camping World Truck Series (NCWTS). In 2016, ERG will be serving as the developmental team for Richard Petty Motorsports, providing young drivers with driver coaching, technical support, public relations, and marketing needs. Drivers for the 2017 season include notable rising stars Thad Moffitt, and Harrison Moffitt, as well as racing veteran Sean Corr.
[bookmark: _GoBack]To learn more about ERG, call (704) 664-8882 or visit www.empireracinggroup.com.

